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From: Ed Harris <movieln2@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, October 9, 2021 8:28 AM

To: boardclerk@slocleanair.org

Subject: [EXT]State Parks Stipulated Order of Abatement

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links. 
 
The State Parks Annual Report and Work Plan makes it clear that State Parks ONCE AGAIN is not living up to the Stipulated Order of Abatement.  State Parks is vegetating the minimum number of acres they can 
do show some semblance of cooperation. 
 
State Parks needs to increase the pace at which it removes acres and vegetates them to make the 50% dust reduction by 2023.   They cannot continue to say “we will do more in the future”.   The future is now. 
 
The public has to live with the dust created by a small handful of enthusiasts who have no regard for the public or the environment.  State Parks caters to these enthusiasts and their organization, Friends of the 
Oceano Dunes. 
 
State Parks continues to thumb it’s nose at the APCD. 
 
The APCD should stand up for itself and us and not be bullied and baffled by State Parks. 
 
 
Ed Harris 
movieln2@gmail.com 
 
 
 


